
 O P P O R T U N I T I E S  F O R  S E R V I C E  

D U R I N G  T H E  U P C O M I N G  W E E K  

SUNDAY, July 28 

 9:00 Worship 

 10:00 Coffee Fellowship 

 10:15 Adult Bible Class 

 

MONDAY, July 29 

 1:00 Mission Quilters 

    

TUESDAY, July 30  

 9:00 CF Quilters 

 2:00 Bunco 

 

WEDNESDAY, July 31 

 6:30 The Chosen  

  

 

THURSDAY, August 1 

   ASSEMBLE NEWSLETTER 

 7:00 Men’s Study 

 

SATURDAY, August 3 

 5:00 Communion 

 

SUNDAY, August 4 

 9:00 Communion 

 10:00 Coffee Fellowship 

 10:15 Adult Bible Class 

  

  

  

  

 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN 

CHURCH 

A fellowship of believers 

Committed to be and become: 

 Christ-Centered 

         Bible-Based 

                 Family-Focused 

                          Mission-Minded 

In all that we do for the glory of God! 

Matthew 28:18-20 

Church Office:  755-5207 

1700 19th Street 

E-Mail:  ilc@fmctc.com 
Pastor Phil’s Email: peacephillip@gmail.com 

Website: www.harlanimmanuel.org 

Office Hours:  9-1:00 (M-F) 

Pastor Phil’s Cell Number: 712-579-2098 
Home Number: 712-766-3178 

Sunday Worship Service:  9:00 am 

Saturday Worship Service: 5:00 pm 

 

 

IMMANUEL LUTHERAN CHURCH (LCMC) 

July 27-28, 2024 

Pentecost 10 

 

Welcome  

 

Call to Worship  Psalm 95:1-7 

Gathering Hymn  “Oh, Worship the King”   LBW 548 
      

Confession and Forgiveness        
    

 

Hymn of Praise  “In Christ Alone”    on screen 
              

Prayer of the Day 

 

Scripture        Exodus 24:3-11, 1 Corinthians 10:1-13, John 6:1-15 

 

Sun:  Special Music  by Rhonda Bastedo  

Children’s Message             (Please sign the record of worship by the center aisle) 

 

Message   “Facing Temptation” 

 

Hymn of the Day   “If You But Trust in God to Guide You” LBW 453 

 

The Apostles Creed        LBW pg. 65 
   

Prayers of the Church and Offertory Prayer  

 

The Lord’s Prayer 

 

Blessing 

 

Hymn     “God, Whose Almighty Word”   LBW 400 
   



OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

Pastor Phil Nielsen 

Ministers  -  EVERY MEMBER OF IMMANUEL 

 

    Saturday, 5:00 p.m.  Sunday, 9:00 a.m. 

Deacon on Duty:       Craig Olson 

Pianist:   Sharon Davidson  Sharon Davidson 

            

Greeters/ Ushers:  Dory Nielsen   Matt & Michelle Bruck  

                       

Acolytes:       Will Chipman 

 

Lector:        Linda Mosher 

      

Projectionist:   Cheryl Nielsen   

Sound Technician:      Alan Ahrenholtz 

Videographer:       Alan Ahrenholtz 

Fellowship Coffee:      Jean Whitfield 
        Callie Wiltse 
         
         

          

 

 

OUR PRAYER LIST:  Linda Norgaard, Jim Chipman, Christine Jones,             
Dave Pedersen, Ellie Nelson (daughter of Preston & Shelby Nelson), Phil Smith,        
Kay Koos, Arlynn Gittens, Ken Vorm, Lorene Thiede, Kayla Weis, Sandra Haney,   
Connie Benson, Bill Broveak (son-in-law of Ed & Sheila Mills), Wade Mills (son of 
Ed & Sheila Mills), Julie Duval, Grace Pauley, Megan Leslie (Steve Allen’s niece), 
Ken Johannsen (Seth Johannsen’s father), and Dan Abendroth (Sandy Sisson’s 
brother). 

A N N O U N C E M E N T S  

WELCOME!  We are glad you are here today. Thank you for joining us in worship.       
You are welcome to join us for donuts, coffee and juice in the fellowship hall after        
worship.  Please sign the fellowship registers at the end of your pew by the center aisle. 

 

THE CHOSEN viewing party is Wednesday evenings from 6:30-7:30 p.m.  Come see 
what all the excitement is about!  It is much more fun to watch The Chosen with a 
group because every episode sparks a lot of interesting questions and great conver-
sation. 

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 2024 Come out and meet your First Responders!  Free food, 
Harlan Fire department, Shelby County Sheriff’s Department, Life Net Helicopter, 
Shelby County Ambulance, Vehicle Displays, and Rescue Demonstration.  August 6 
5:30-7:30 p.m. 

BUNCO in July is being moved to Tuesday, July 30th due to Vacation Bible School.  
Thank you. 

FLOWERS ON THE ALTAR are in Honor of the 40th Wedding 
Anniversary of Kay and Seth Johannsen.  Congratulations! 

VBS THANK YOU: Thank you to all who helped with our 2024 Day Camp/Vacation 
Bible School.  Thanks to the 53 children who participated with energy and               
enthusiasm and their parents and grandparents who made it possible. 

 

A BIG THANKS to DeAnn Nielsen who headed up our preschool program.  Thanks 
to Patty Allen, Becky Chipman, Kris Olson-Harmon, and Barb Furst for helping with 
kids.  Thanks to Sandy Nelsen and Deb Schechinger who organized the snacks and 
to all who donated food.  Thanks to Linda Mosher, Jean Whitfield, Cathy Murray,  
Linda Petersen, Cheryl Chipman, and Janet Johannsen for helping in the            
kitchen.  Thanks to Sandy Nelsen and John and Mary Taggs for hosting our camp 
counselors.  Thanks to Becky Chipman and Kris Olson-Harmon who made lunch for 
our counselors. 


